
Piraeus, April 23, 2021 

 

 

Subject:  Clarifications No4 to the interested parties, regarding Call for Tenders for the award of 
the procurement of PPA Integrated Digital Management Platform. 
 
The said replies constitute an integral part of the Call. 
 
 

Question 1: 
 
In the Article 5.1.2 Financial and economic standing criteria (ON/OFF) 
Upon penalty of disqualification, each candidate must meet the following financial criteria: 
 
1. It must have an average annual turnover over € 5.000.000 the last 3 years (per year 2018, 2019,2020). 

 
However, the balance sheet of our company, but also of most Greek companies for the year 2020 has not 
been published yet, since the legal deadline for its publication has not passed. According to article 21 par. 
1 of Law 3556/2007, entitled "Transparency conditions for information on issuers, whose securities have 
been admitted to trading on a regulated market and other provisions" (Government Gazette A'91, 
transposed into Greek law by Directive 2004/109 / EC), companies that have their shares listed on the 
Stock Exchange, such as our above offering company, disclose this information (eg annual financial 
statements for the year 2020 and related financial data) only in a way that ensures non-discriminatory 
access to them, through the officially defined mechanism defined by law, and therefore it is prohibited to 
disclose such financial data to anyone before the official publication of the company balance sheet and / 
or the results of the last half of the year, when everyone will be able to take note of them at the same 
time, for reasons of compliance with the principles of transparency and equal treatment of investors. 
 
In view of the above, please confirm that the declared average turnover of the last three financial years 
required by the declaration can be referred to the published balance sheets of 2017, 2018 and 2019 for 
all companies that have not yet published the balance sheet of the year 2020. 
 
If not, please confirm that it is acceptable give you published results of the 1st half of the year 2020 
(1.1.2020 – 30.6.2020). 
 

Answer 1: 
 
It is clarified that in case the Balance Sheet from year 2020 has not been audited yet by competent third 
party and/or published, a signed copy from the legal representative of the company to be submitted. 

 

 

PROCUREMENT DEPARTMENT 



 

Clarification regarding NDA submission 

 

It is clarified that all Interested Companies that are willing to participate in the tender, will submit the 

NDA in order to receive the Annexes, regardless “ΙΕΠΥΑ License” is not available from the subcontractor 

or the Joint Venture. 

According to the provisions of article 5.2.17 of the published tender, the “ΙΕΠΥΑ License” shall be 

submitted within the Participation Documents by at least one member from the Joint Venture or sub-

contractor from the Company that will participate in the tender procedure. 

 

Extension of expression of Interest until Tuesday, April 27th, 2021, 12:00. 

 

 

Please visit regularly PPA SA website, in order to be promptly informed about the above-mentioned 
tender. 
 


